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Montana FSA News Update - January 25, 2023 

 

USDA Issues Additional Pandemic Assistance 
Payments for Underserved Producers 
The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Farm Service Agency (FSA) is currently making 
automatic Coronavirus Food Assistance Program 2 (CFAP 2) top-up payments to underserved 
farmers and ranchers. Payments will be based on the 2020 program certification on form CCC-
860, Socially Disadvantaged, Limited Resource, Beginning and Veteran Farmer or Rancher 
Certification. 

Producers who have not previously certified to their status for the 2020 program year 
have until Feb. 10, 2023, to submit form CCC-860 to be eligible for the additional 
payments. Contact your local USDA Service Center for more information. 
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USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: 
USDA, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Ave., 
SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (866) 632-9992 (Toll-free Customer Service), (800) 877-8339 

(Local or Federal relay), (866) 377-8642 (Relay voice users). 

 

   

 

 


